
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Residential Burglaries 

                                025th District 
                            (Grand & Central) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to Residential Burglaries that have occurred in the area from 
Austin to Oak Park, and North Ave. to Armitage, in the 025th District. In the month of 
November there have been 3 burglaries to residences in which the offender(s) 
entered the residence by forcibly opening a door, or the offender entered through an 
unlocked window. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 1900 block of N. Oak Park, on November 12, 2015, between 8:00am & 7:45pm. 

• 1600 block of N. Nashville, on November 16, 2015, between 10:00am & 6:45pm. 

• 1800 block of N. Mulligan, on November 17, 2015, between 3:45pm & 7:00pm. 
 

 
About the Offender: 
In one burglary, a male black between 40 & 50 years old, approximately 5'10" tall 
and weighing 180 lbs, with a bald head and light brown complexion was seen in the 
backyard of the residence.   
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Don't leave windows or doors unlocked. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HY-499377, HY-504057, HY-505322 

Reference: P15-N-260 
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